
From: User To: Scot! Koch - Delores M. Nelson Date: 10/19/2010 Tlme: 3:35:34 PM Page 1 of 2 

FAC$||\I||LE CQVER P[Ap]>@ed for Release: 2021/10/21 005591424 
To : Scott Koch - Delores M. Nelson From : User 
sent : 10/19/2010 at 3:35:32 PM Pages : 2 (including Cover) 
Subject : FOIA - F-2010-01210 

Dear Scott Koch, 

We would like to know if and when F-2010-01210 will receive a response. lt was filed on May 31, 2010, and 
acknowledged on September 10, 2010. (enclosed) 

Thank you. 

Grant F. Smith 
202-342-7325 
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Central Inelligerce Agency 

.9 ‘fit,

A 

Washington. D.C. 20505 

10 September 2010 
Mr. Grant F. Smith 
Direcrorof Research 
Institute for Research: Middle Eastem Policy 
Calvert Station 
P.O> Box 32041 
Washington, D.C. 20007 

Reference: F-2010-01210 

Dear Mrr Smith: 

On 18 May 2010, the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received your 13 May 2010 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for records “relating to uranium diversion from the Nuclear Materials and Equipment Corporation (NUMEC) to Israel.” We have assigned your request the reference number above. Please use this number when corresponding so that we can identify it easily. 

The CIA Infomiation Act, 50 U.S.C. § 431, as amended, exempts CIA operational files from the search, review, publication, and disclosure requirements of the F OIA. To the extent your request seeks information that is subject to the FOIA, we accept your request and will process it in accordance with the FOIA, 5'U.S.C. § 552, as amended, and the CIA Infomiation Act. Unless you object, we will limit our search to CIA-originated records existing through the date of this acceptance letter. As a matter of administrative discretion, and in accordance with our regulations, the Agency has waived the fees for this request. 
The large number of FOIA requests CIA receives has created unavoidable delays making it LlI1.Ill(CIy that we can respond within the 20 working days the FOIA requires. You have the right to consider our honest appraisal as a denial of your request and you may appeal to the Agency Release Panel. A more practical approach would permit us to continue processing your request and respond to you as soon as we can You will retain your appeal rights and, once you receive the results of our search, can appeal at that time if you wish. We will proceed on that basis unless you object. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Koch 
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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